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PAPA MURPHY’S & SOZO SPORTS TEAM UP! 

 

 

All of the PAPA MURPHY’S stores in Yakima County have teamed up with 

SOZO SPORTS COMPLEX to help raise funds for the 118 acre sports complex. In the 

month of April when customers buy a delicious Papa Murphy’s Pizza they will have an 

opportunity to donate a $1 to help build the fields.  

“We have been asked by so many people how they can help and take part in the 

SOZO project.  This gives them an opportunity to do that,” SOZO Board President Kerry 

Martin. 

 

For more information please go to WWW.SOZOSPORTS.NET or SOZO Sports 

of Central Washington’s Facebook page.  
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http://www.sozosports.net/

